
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 March 2021 

 

Babatunde Irukera 

Executive Vice-Chairman / Chief Executive Officer 

No. 17 Nile Street 

Maitama, Abuja 

 

By e-mail: tunde.irukera@fccpc.gov.ng   

 

Dear Mr Irukera 

RE: NIGERIAN MERGER CONTROL REGIME  

We understand that pursuant to publication of the Nigerian merger control regime, the Nigeria 
Federal Competition and Consumer Protection Commission has indicated that it welcomes 
engagements from stakeholders on the regime.  

Accordingly, the IBA Antitrust Committee, as a body which is broadly representative of the global 
antitrust community, has prepared the enclosed submission for your consideration.  

The Co-Chairs and representatives of the Antitrust Committee would be delighted to discuss the 
enclosed submission in more detail with representatives of the Nigeria Federal Competition and 
Consumer Protection Commission.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

        

 

 

 

 

  

Daniel G. Swanson Thomas Janssens 

Co-Chair Antitrust Committee Co-Chair Antitrust Committee 


